
 

 

 

         
 

 

 

15th December 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

We have been informed that Mrs Harbinson, our Crossing Patrol at the junction of 

Newry Street and Dromore Street, will be off for some weeks from the beginning of 

next term. 

 

As the school has no control over the appointment of school crossing personnel, I 

have contacted Transport in the Education Authority to request a temporary 

replacement for this position.  

 

As a result, EA have now agreed to consider a temporary replacement for this 

position.  However, the individual providing this cover will need to be Access NI 

checked and trained by EA before they can begin. 

 

If you know of anyone who might be interested in taking up this temporary position, 

please contact the school office. 

 

It is unlikely that this arrangement will be in place for the start of term.  Please 

reinforce to your child the need for extra care until the replacement patrol is put in 

place. 

 

We will continue to liaise with EA to get the replacement patrol in place as soon as 

possible, but please understand that the appointment and training process lies beyond 

our control. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S. Carlisle 

Principal 

 

Iveagh Primary School 
17 Castle Hill, Rathfriland, Co. Down, BT34 5NH 
Phone: (028) 4063 0639 Fax: (028) 4063 8763 

Principal : Mr Stephen Carlisle 
Email: info@iveagh.rathfriland.ni.sch.uk 
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